
To: Cheryl Horvath <CHorvath@tubacfire.org> 
Subject: Fwd: Tubac Fire District Presentation from the SCVCC Meeting, November 8, 2021  
  
Good Morning Chief Horvath  
I was unable to attend the SCVCC meeting this past Monday, but I hear through the “Tubac Grapevine” 
that you provided our area residents with an excellent presentation and Q & A regarding Station 1 and 
TFD’s needs.  My husband, Gary, was in attendance and completely agreed!  I have reviewed the 
presentation attached and also agree that you provided very thorough and useful information… Well 
Done & Thank You! 
Most Sincerely, 
Cassie Pundt 
President 
Tubac Health Care Foundation 
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